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From: Alastair Scott-Villiers -

Sent: 17 May 2018 07:57

To: TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT

Subject: Support for the Rother Valley Railway (Bodiam to Robertsbridge Junction Order)

Dear Secretary of State for Transport,

I would like to comment on the Rother Valley Railway Bodiam to Robertsbridge Junction order. As a resident of
I see the significant potential for the railway to boost the local economy and provide jobs and
economic opportunity in an area which currently isn’t economically vibrant.

There has been much deliberate misinformation being circulated against this railway. However |, and many others,
firmly believe that the opportunity to support the local economy through increased tourism, a bigger market place

for local small businesses and inherent job creation should be the focus of the discussion.

In this respect | very much hope your department supports the Rother Valley railway Bodiam to Robertsbridge
Junction order.

Yours sincerely,

Alastair Scott-Villiers

This email has been scanned by the Symantec Email Security.cloud service.
For more information please visit http://www.symanteccloud.com




